
 

 

 

 

December 04, 2014 

Subject: Nomination of Dr. Mitch Tseng for Vice Chairmanship of oneM2M 

Architecture Working Group 

 

To oneM2M, 

On behalf of Huawei Technologies Co. Ltd., a CCSA member, I am pleased to 

propose Dr. Mitch Tseng as a candidate for the position of vice chairman of the 

Architecture Working Group of oneM2M. 

As you can see from the attached CV, Dr. Tseng is well experienced in the 

standardization work and wireless technologies and has served many leadership 

positions in various standards fora and currently serving as the Vice Chair of the 

Architecture Working Group of oneM2M. He has been actively taking part in the 

oneM2M activities since the formation of the organization.  Through his first term as 

the Vice Chair of WG2 in oneM2M, Dr. Tseng had not only actively contributed to 

the discussions, but also demonstrated the capability of maintaining the fairness and 

neutrality in the procession of the meetings.  Furthermore, he has been diligently 

working with delegates from the East and the West to jointly promoting the global 

standard work of oneM2M. 

Huawei will provide all necessary support to Dr. Mitch Tseng for fulfilling his task as 

vice chairman of oneM2M Architecture WG. 

  

Sincerely, 

   

Wang Xuemin 

Director of Industry & Standards 

Huawei Technologies Co. Ltd. 


